
 

 

  

 
 
 
Courtesy translation  
 
 

Athens, January 30, 2014  
  
 
 Dear Colleague,  
  
 In my capacity as Speaker of the Hellenic Parliament, I have the 
pleasure to invite a delegation of your Parliament to participate in the 
Conference of Chairpersons of EU Parliamentary Committees on Production, 
Trade and Maritime Affairs, which will take place in Athens, on March 16 and 
17, 2014.  
 
 The meeting is being organized in the framework of the Parliamentary 
Dimension of the Greek Presidency of the Council of the European Union, 
during the first semester of 2014.  
 
 I kindly ask you to forward the enclosed invitation letter of the 
Chairman of the Committee on Production and Trade, Mr. Georgios Vlachos, 
to the competent Committee members of your Parliament.  
  
 
 Please accept, dear Colleague, the assurances of my high esteem.  
 

 

 

       Vangelis MEIMARAKIS 

                President of the Hellenic Parliament 
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